
 

 

 

 

 

 

34 Penchartz road, Honeydew 

Isabel: 082 852 2721 

E-mail: info@yummies.co.za 

Web-site: www.yummies.co.za 

 

PHOTO RELEASE FORM 

 

Dear Parent/s 

As per the POPIA act which came into effect on 01 July 2021, we require confirmation that you grant 

Yummies Nursery School permission to photograph your child. The photos taken may be displayed 

on our Whatsapp groups, Facebook and our Yummies website. 

 

Please complete and return the following form and return to school. 

 

_____  I grant permission to Yummies Nursery School to use my child’s photograph for the uses 

mentioned above. 

_____  I do not give permission to Yummies Nursery School to use my child’s photograph for the 

uses mentioned above. 

 

Child’s name:   _________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian:  _____________________ Date _______________________  

Parent/Guardian:  _____________________ Date _______________________ 

 

 

http://www.yummies.co.za/

